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The water system must also make a good-faith effort to reach consumers who do not get water bills. A good-faith effort is to be 
tailored to the consumer who is served by the system but is not a bill-paying customer, such as a renter or worker.

Water Quality – Consumer Confidence Report
“Good Faith Effort”

State and Federal regulations require that a community water system provide an annual report to its customers containing 
information on the quality of the water delivered by the system. The report must also include the risks from exposure to 
contaminants detected in the drinking water.

I, the undersigned, confirm that a copy of the Consumer Confidence Report was prepared and distributed to the above listed 
facilities.  Information contained in the report furnished to the facilities is identical to information provided to the billed 
consumers.
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